

MEMORANDUM

Date:

April 11, 2024

To:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

Via:

Albert P. Childress

City Manager

From:

Marcus Davila

Director of Community Services

Subject:

24-5682 Recommendation from the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board that the

City Commission Authorize Funding and Construction Repairs and Improvements

to the Hockey Rink with the Least Amount of League Interruption

Introduction

This is to recommend to the City Commission to authorize funding and construction repairs and improvements with the least amount of league impact.

Background

The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board during its March meeting approved an action item to recommend to the City Commission to authorize additional funding for construction repairs and improvements with the least amount of league impact in fiscal year 2024/2025.

Procurement

There is currently \$300,000.00 in the FY 2023/2024 budget allocated for the Hockey Rink Improvements project. The Parks & Recreation department will be requesting an additional \$800,000.00 for consideration to be included in the FY 2024/2025 budget in order to complete the proposed repairs and improvements.

Recommendation

The City Manager's Office recommends considering the action item of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board to allocate funding and complete repairs and improvements to the hockey rink in fiscal year 2024/2025.

Attachments: Resolution

Public Comment